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A fantastic trophy and magnificent cup unveiled 

 

The BICC is very proud to unveil a new trophy and a new cup, to commemorate and 
celebrate the lives of two people who have made significant contributions to the club 
over many decades. 
 
The trophy is to commemorate the life and contribution made to the BICC by its 
former President, John Tyerman.  Named, The John Tyerman Memorial Trophy, it 
is 19.4 inches high with a handle width of 13.5 inches. It stands on a base of solid 
Albizia silk wood and is antique sterling silver, with a cover hallmarked London 1904 
made by Barnard & Sons. It will be presented to the winner of the best average for 
all of the Old Bird National races.  
 

 
The John Tyerman Memorial Trophy 

 
 
 



The cup is to remember and celebrate the life of former BICC Secretary, Jan 
Deacon. Jan was the secretary for many years and made a significant contribution to 
the success of the club. Called, The Jan Deacon Celebration Cup, it is made of 
solid silver and stands at 14 inches and is 11 inches at its handle width. It will be 
presented to the winner of the best average for the St. Philbert National and the Pau 
International.   
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